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Warning for persons falsely presenting themselves as officers/executives or
representatives of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission.

The Hellenic Capital Market Commission informs investors that there have been cases
where persons presented themselves as officers/executives or representatives of the
Hellenic Capital Market Commission. Those persons reach out to citizens asking for
personal data claiming that they are asking these information because those citizens have
made investments in online platforms.

It is noted that these persons are in no way related to the Hellenic Capital Market
Commission, they are not officers or executives at HCMC and they do not represent the
HCMC.

The Hellenic Capital Market Commission urges investors to be particularly careful and not
disclose any personal information to strangers.



